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2009 was an amazing year for the USPDF, who was fortunate to work with highly talented
and professional dancers. All competitors greatly contributed making pole dancing a
competitive sport, and a masterful art form. The USPDF is looking forward to more inspiring
competitions in 2010.

Note: For more information on USPDF and the USPDF championships, please visit
www.USPDF.com
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